COUNCIL €dmonton

- REPORT - BYLAW

BYLAW 19975 - Amending Bylaw 19091 Emergency Management
Bylaw

RECOMMENDATION

That Bylaw 19975 be given the appropriate readings.

Purpose

To amend the membership of the Emergency Advisory Committee from all members of Council to
the members of Executive Committee.

Readings
Bylaw 19975 is ready for three readings.
A majority vote of City Council on all three readings is required for passage.

If Council wishes to give three readings during a single meeting, then prior to moving third
reading, Council must unanimously agree “That Bylaw 19975 be considered for third reading.”

Position of Administration

Administration supports this Bylaw.

Report Summary

Amendments to Bylaw 19091 Emergency Management Bylaw are recommended to update the
membership of the Emergency Advisory Committee from all members of Council to the members
of Executive Committee. This recommendation is aligned with best practices and is
recommended by the Government of Alberta’s Alberta Emergency Management Agency (AEMA),
who lead the coordination and cooperation of all Alberta organizations involved in emergencies
and disasters.

REPORT

Bylaw 19091, Emergency Management Bylaw, appoints the Emergency Advisory Committee and
Emergency Management Agency, and prescribes roles and responsibilities for the City's
emergency management processes.
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BYLAW 19975 - Amending Bylaw 19091 Emergency Management
Bylaw

This bylaw proposes updates to the membership of the Emergency Advisory Committee from all
members of Council to the members of Executive Committee.

Section 5(2) is deleted and replaced with:

All Councillors appointed to Executive Committee pursuant to Bylaw 18156, Council Committees
Bylaw, are members of the Emergency Advisory Committee

ATTACHMENTS

1. Bylaw 19975 - Amending Bylaw 19091 Emergency Management Bylaw
2. Redlined Copy of Bylaw 19091 - Emergency Management Bylaw

OTHERS REVIEWING THIS REPORT
e M. Plouffe, City Solicitor
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